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17th February 2022  

 
Dear Parent/Carer,  

 

YEAR 3 EDUCATIONAL VISIT TO THE YORKSHIRE WILDLIFE PARK 
 

As part of our literacy and science learning we have booked an educational visit to The Yorkshire Wildlife Park on 
Thursday 17th March, where the children will have the chance to see animals from a range of different countries. 

They will also take part in a workshop where they will learn more about the animals.  
 

We will be travelling by coach and leaving at the beginning of the school day. Please note that we will not be 
arriving back at school until 4.15pm. If we are delayed for any reason we will send a text to let you know.  

 
Your child will need a packed lunch and drink (no glass bottles or fizzy drinks please) in a rucksack or drawstring bag.  

If your child is entitled to free school meals, a packed lunch will be provided.  Your child will need to wear their school 

uniform and shoes that they are comfortable walking around in all day. Pupils will need to carry all of their belongings 
with them throughout the day.  

 
Please ensure your child is wearing appropriate clothing for the weather conditions. They will need a waterproof coat 

(this can be in their bag).  
 

If your child requires any travel sickness medication please ensure you have completed an administering medication 
form at the school office no later than Monday 14th March.  

 

We have managed to reduce the cost of the trip by making a significant contribution from the school budget. We 
cannot make payment compulsory but in order to make the trip viable we are asking for donations of £10.00 per 

child. We must make it clear that the trip cannot go ahead if we cannot raise sufficient funds through donations. If 
you are happy for your child to attend please complete the slip below and return it to school no later than Friday 

4th March and make your donation via the SchoolMoney app (no cash or cheques please). 
 

Thank you for your support 
 

The Year 3 team 

 
 
 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- -- 

YEAR 3 VISIT TO THE YORKSHIRE WILDLIFE PARK 
 
 

I do/do not give permission for my child _________________________________ Class ________________ 

to go to The Yorkshire Wildlife Park on Thursday 17th March 2022.  

 

 I have made a £10.00 payment on the SchoolMoney app.  
 

 My child is entitled to a free school meal and would like a cheese/tuna/ham (delete as appropriate) sandwich 

provided. 
 
 

Signed _________________________ Date_______________________ 


